
Glasgow Third Sector Interface Network update noted.  
 
6 There was heard and noted a report by Ms Lynn Lovelock, North West 
Glasgow Voluntary Sector Network providing an update on its work, advising  
 
(1)  of the continued concerns regarding the cost of living crisis and the increased 

demand on services, with the loss of and reduced funding to the organisation;  
 
(2) that Glasgow Eco Trust had published their first issue of the G14 What's On 

 Community Newspaper which was a guide to access information on services, 
 activities, and opportunities in Whiteinch, Scotstoun and Yoker:- Glasgow Eco 
Trust What's On G14 community newspaper; and 

 
(3) of the difficulties encountered in the issue of emergency food vouchers. 
 
 

https://www.glasgowecotrust.org.uk/News/whats-on-g14
https://www.glasgowecotrust.org.uk/News/whats-on-g14

